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Debee Skinner

From: Southend-on-Sea Borough Council <southend@jdi-consult.net>
Sent: 10 December 2016 11:53
To:
Subject: Representation received. ID:2505

Mr James Gibbs, 
 
Thank you for your representation which we received as follows: 
 
Representation ID: 2505 
Document: Southend Central Area Action Plan (SCAAP) - Revised Proposed Submission 2016 
Section: Map 4 - Car Parking, Access and Public Realm 
Support/Object: Comment 
 
This Policy on car parking will not be effective and will only cause issues. the roads are already congested and ear 
marking current parking for development will only create further congestion. in reality double the parking we 
currently have is what is required. by increasing the parking and not taking away then it would take cars of the road 
quicker on busy days and clear the roads a lot quicker. I feel this is derogatory to local businesses and future visitors 
as all that will happen is it will put people of. 
 
 
 
This email is acknowledgement of the receipt of your representation.  It is NOT confirmation that the representation 
has yet been registered.  You will not receive any further notification by email that your representation has been 
registered until the end of the participation period. 
 
 




